NOTICE OF INTENT 

TO ADOPT A 

NEGATIVE DECLARATION OF ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT

FOR THE 

SOUTH TAHOE PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 

Pioneer Trail Waterline and PRV Upgrade Project
Project Title: 

South Tahoe Public Utility District Pioneer Trail Waterline and PRV Upgrade Project
Project Location:  
Pioneer Trail between Washoan Blvd and Marshal Trail, El Dorado County, CA 

Lead Agency:  
South Tahoe Public Utility District (District)

County:  
El Dorado County

Project Description: 


The Pioneer Trail Waterline and PRV Upgrade Project (Project) would install new water pipeline, nine new and two replacement fire hydrants, and replace/relocate two existing pressure regulating stations to improve capacity and reliability, enhance fire protection, and provide an increased level of service within the surrounding community.
Review Period:

The review period for the Initial Study/Negative Declaration starts on 18 March 2022 and ends on 7 April 2022.  Comments will be accepted on the Initial Study/Negative Declaration until 5:00 PM on 4 April 2022 and should be submitted to the South Tahoe Public Utility District at:

1275 Meadow Crest Drive

South Lake Tahoe, CA  96150

Attention: Adrian Combes
Public Meetings: 

In accordance with CEQA and the CEQA Guidelines, the District will consider the adoption of an Initial Study/Negative Declaration of Environmental Impact for the Pioneer Trail Waterline and PRV Upgrade Project at their regular Board meeting at the date, time and location provided below.

Location:
South Tahoe Public Utility District

Address:
1275 Meadow Crest Drive



South Lake Tahoe, CA  96150

Date:



Time:

2:00 pm

Documents Available for Review:

The Pioneer Trail Waterline and PRV Upgrade Project Initial Study is available for review and online at https://stpud.us/news/notices/ and during normal working hours at the South Tahoe Public Utility District offices:

1275 Meadow Crest Drive

South Lake Tahoe, CA  96150

Notice Date:  18 March, 2022
